Request to Appear as a Delegation

100 Newport Drive, Port Moody, BC, V3H 5C3, Canada
Tel 604.469.4500 - Fax 604.469.4550 « www.portmoody.ca

All information provided on this page, as well as any additional pages submitted, may be included in
the agenda package, which is published in print and forms part of the permanent public record.

Name of Delegation: Port Moody Terry Fox Run Planning Committee
Name of Primary Contact Person: Jennifer Hamdon

Name(s) of Delegation Member(s) in Attendance:
Jennifer Hamdon, Mark Pettie, Rod Macbeth, Taylor Lepore

Purpose of Delegation:

We'd like to formally announce that after a 2 year hiatus, the Terry Fox run is coming back to Port Moody in
September 2024.

Details of Request:

We would like to take 5 minutes or less of your time to introduce ourselves as the planning committee for
the Port Moody Terry fox run. We will give a brief overview of the event details; race starting location,
race route, fundraising initiatives etc. We'd also like to encourage council members to participate and
spread the word to their colleagues, friends and family.

Additional Information in Support of Request:





